NHP: Notice of not successful in organizing the 1st Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2019
On 29 Jun 2019, NHP Production Import-Export Joint Stock Company announced Notice of not successful in organizing the 1st Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2019 as follows:

Report on result of shareholder’s status check at General Meeting of Shareholders:
Total number of shareholders and authorization representatives allowed to be participating into the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2019 was 681 people, holding and representing 27,576,490 shares, equivalent to 100%/ total number of voting shares
Total actual number of shareholders and authorization representatives participated the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2019 was 05 people, holding or representing 6,547,152 shares, equivalent to 23.7%/ total number of voting shares of NHP Production Import-Export Joint Stock Company
According to the regulations at Corporate Law 2014 and Charter of the Company, Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2019 of NHP Production Import-Export Joint Stock Company was not qualified to be organized. The 2nd Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2019 of NHP Production Import-Export Joint Stock Company would be organized within 30 days from 29 Jun 2019
